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28th February 2020

HAPPY HEALTHY HIGH ACHIEVERS

Key Dates for Term 4, Week 2

Monday 2nd March 2020 – After School Activity Clubs commence this week

Monday 2nd March to Friday 6th March 2020 – Book Week 2020

Friday 6th March 2020 – Book Character Dress-Up Day

Book Week 2020

Monday 2nd to Friday 6th March 2020

With World Book Day fast approaching (Thursday 5th March 2020) this year we will again be celebrating 

the event in style with a whole week set aside to celebrate books and explore the enjoyment of reading.

Our ‘Book Week’ will run from Monday 2nd to Friday 6th March 2020 and a number of exciting events 

have already been planned. 

The author Leysa Henderson will be running a series of assemblies and Q and A sessions, the rapper 

Rob Bradley will be running assemblies and workshops and we will be visited by M and M Theatre 

Production Company, performing “The Secret Garden”.  

The children will also enjoy visits to Cox Green Library, Reading Buddies activities and a ‘Drop Everything 

and Read’ day.  

We will finish the week with our book character Dress-Up Day.  On Friday 6th March, children are invited 

to come to school dressed as a book character, hopefully bringing with them the book that the character 

comes from.  They will also receive a World Book Day Token to spend on a book of their choice.   All in 

all, it promises to be an exciting week filled with variety!

Book Week Contributions

Thank you to all of the Parents and 

Caregivers who have made their 

£5.00/child contributions for Book 

Week.  So far we have received 80% of 

the contributions required to fund this 

extra-curricular event.  If you have not 

yet made your contribution please can 

you do so over the weekend.

Lowbrook PTA Book Swap

The PTA will be running a ‘Book Swap’ from 3pm on Tuesday 3rd March 2020. Children can bring the 

books they no longer want to school and will receive a token to pick up another book to take home with 

them.  Any extra books they would like to take home are only £1 each and there will also be story book 

cupcakes and character bits and bobs for sale.
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